
 

 

Greetings MD 19 Council of Governors 

The MD 19 Lions Knights Of The Blind committee would ask you to consider proclaiming 

October 15, 2023 as “White Cane Safety Day”. 

We realize that our request may seem a bit premature but if we wait for the next meeting the 

timing will be too late. 

Thank you for ALL your support for our endeavors to make our communities more aware to 

those individuals that are Blind or Visually impaired. 

Yours in Service to our communities 

Bill Scholl, Chair 

  


